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Local Authority Building Standards Scotland Email of 11 May 2015 

 

Dear Ms Robinson 

 

Thank you for your e-mail and please accept my apologies for not replying earlier. 

 

The LABSS Executive viewed the petition but came to the view that it was not 

appropriate for this group to comment on it. 

 

I hope you will note our position. 

 

Thanks. 

 

James Whiteford BSc MRICS  

Principal Building Standards Surveyor 

Building Standards 

Regulatory Services 

Scottish Borders Council 


